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Northaven Hills Board of Directors

Neighbors united for a better community

Northaven Hills

Neighborhood News
April 2018

• Thursday, April 12
Board Meeting, 6:30 p.m.
Neighborhood Meeting, 7:00 p.m.
6740 N. Euclid

• Saturday, June 9
Ice Cream Social
Time to be announced
6740 N. Euclid

Neighborhood meetings are held four times a 
year at board members’ homes. All residents of 
Northaven Hills are eligible to vote at neighbor-
hood meetings and are invited to attend. 

Northaven Hills CalendarNorthaven Hills Neighborhood Group

Officers and board members of the Neighborhood 
Group will be voted on Thursday, April 12 at the 
meeting to be held at 6740 N. Euclid at 7:00 p.m. 
All Northaven Hills residents are invited to attend.

The purpose of organizing neighborhood groups in 
Gladstone is to encourage communication among 
residents. Northaven Hills is not a homes 
association.

It can pay to know your neighbors.

Are your neighbors strangers to you? Here’s an 
account by Captain Will Akin, Emergency Manage-
ment Director for the Clay County Sheriff’s 
Department, that may give you a different 
perspective on getting to know your neighbors.

Captain Akin responded to a call from residents just 
returning from vacation about a residential 
burglary. When he arrived at the residence he 
expected to find a home that was missing tele-
vision sets and other electronics items, jewelry, etc. 
Instead, he found a house that was totally bare of 
furnishings or any other items. It looked like the 
residents had moved out. During his investigation 
he questioned the neighbors and asked whether or 
not they had noticed any activity at the house. The 
neighbors said they had noticed a U-Haul truck in 
the driveway and people loading and moving items 
all day long. They said they assumed their 
neighbors were moving! 

To try and avoid something like this 
happening to you, Captain Akin 
recommends getting to know your 
neighbors. And when absent on 
vacation let trusted neighbors know 
you will be gone so they can report any suspicious 
activity to the police or sheriff’s office.



February 2018 Report
from Gladstone Public Safety
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Safety 

02/21/18 – 6700 block of N. Garfield – Open 
door, residence secured.

02/28/18 – 6700 block of N. Euclid – Theft of 
trailer from residence on earlier date.

Quote of the day

Long stormy spring-time, wet contentious 
April, winter chilling the lap of very May; but 
at length the season of summer does come. 

Thomas Carlyle
Scottish Philosopher

1795 -- 1881

02/02/18 – 1900 block of N.E. 
65th Street – Assist other 
agency with investigation. No 
incident occurred in Gladstone.

Annual Spring Beautification Event
AKA Bulky Trash Drop-off

Gladstone’s event for drop-off of trash, 
debris and bulky items will held on Friday
through Sunday, April 27, 28 and 29 from 
8:00 a.m. to  5:00 p.m. at Happy Rock 
Park West, 7600 N.E. Antioch Road. 

This FREE event is for Gladstone residents only; 
proof of residency is required. No FREON 
containing appliances, hazardous waste, 
commercial waste or yard waste will be accepted 
at this event. Call 816-436-5442 for more detailed 
description of bulky items. April showers bring 

May flowers

“All the world is a stage. . .”

Maybe not all the world, but this summer the 
stage at Oak Grove Park will be filled with actors  
presenting the musicals “Oklahoma” and “Big 
River.” 

Auditions for the productions will be held at 
Antioch Middle School, 2100 N.E. 65th Street, on 
Sunday, April 8, and Saturday, April 14. The 
auditions are scheduled according to age as of 
June 1, 2018:

Ages 10 – 12 1:00 p.m.
Ages 13 – 15 2:00 p.m.
Ages 16 – 18 3:00 p.m.
Age 19 and older 4:00 p.m.

Actors should arrive 15 minutes before 
scheduled time. 

For additional information contact Gladstone 
Parks and Recreation at 816-423-4088 or visit 
the Theater in the Park website at: 
www.gladstonetip.com.



CALLING ALL DOGS

Gladstone’s annual Walk ‘N Wag event will be 
held on Saturday, April 7 in Happy Rock Park, 
76th Street and N. Antioch Road. The event 
begins at 8:30 a.m. There will be a KC Disc Dogs 
competition, vendors and demonstrations.

Tell your humans to get out that leash and get 
you to the park on time -- for a waggin’ and 
sniffin’ good time!

The registration fee is $25. All 
entrants receive a doggie bag 
and their human will receive a 
tee shirt. 

Feed Supply Market & Deli

Feed Supply Market and Deli opened on 
March 8 at 504 N.E. 70th Street, across 
the street from The Heights Linden 
Square apartments, and a half block west 
of the Gladstone Community Center.

After an exercise session recently at the 
Community Center, my daughter and I 
visited Feed Supply Market & Deli for 
lunch. We enjoyed delicious sandwiches 
as well as browsing their variety of 
condiments, wine, desserts, deli items 
and much more. I bought some of my 
favorite cheese -- English Stilton with 
apricots.

I only looked at the delectable double-
layer chocolate cake in the dessert 
counter because I’m dieting. But I’ll 
definitely have a slice of that cake the 
next time I’m there. (I can take a couple 
of extra laps around the track at the 
Community Center.)

The restaurant serves breakfast, lunch 
and dinner Monday through Saturday. 
It is definitely a thumbs up dining 
experience you should not miss.
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Chef’s Corner 

Carol Elkins, Editor

Do you have a question or concern about the 

neighborhood? Please send news items or your 
suggestions for the newsletter to Carol Elkins, 
newsletter editor, at northaven3news@gmail.com, 
or call 816-452-3709.

Restaurant Review


